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         March 20, 2019 
 
 
Attention:  Jerri-Joanne Bunn 
Committee Secretary, City Clerk’s Office 
City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
PO Box 5035 
London, Ontario    N6A 4L9 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bunn: 
 
 
It is with regret that I must resign my position on the Transportation Advisory Committee 
due to increased personal and work commitments. I have discussed this with Gerry 
Macartney, CEO of the London Chamber of Commerce and I trust that you will contact him 
to determine when a successor may become available. 
 
I have enjoyed working with the committee and the comradery that we shared. 
 
Please wish everyone the best, from me, and I look forward to seeing you all again at other 
community events and functions. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
Debbert Engineering Inc. 
 

 
 
Gordon W. Debbert, P. Eng. 
President 

 
 
 

 


